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Thank you!

A huge thank you to all the PTFA members,

teachers, parents and carers that made the 

PTFA a success last year.

We raised over £1000 at the Christmas 

Fayre.. 

Easter Disco

On Thursday 21st March, 6-7pm, we will be 

having another disco. DJ Mr Brearey will 

provide the music and the £3 entry fee will 

include sweets, crisps, tattoo and a drink.

SMARTIES CHALLENGE 

Your children will be bringing home a 

tube of Smarties before the end of term. 

Please enjoy the Smarties and then refill the 

tube with coins – any coins! 

Please return your full tubes by Friday 

23rd February.

Bunny Bounce 

As the Bunny Bounce was such a huge 

success last year, we have decided to do it 

again! Date to be confirmed.

PTFA members - 2024

Georgina Weyman – Chairperson

Lauren Diamond – Vice Chairperson

Vicki Page – Secretary

Louise Baldus – Treasurer 

Nicola Wallin – Teacher

Tanya James – Newsletter

Committee members – Kathyryn Cornwall, Beth 

Deucher, Tracey Brooke.

The more the merrier!

This year we’ve welcomed 

several new members to the PTFA but there’s 

always room for more. If you would like to find 

out about how we support the school and get 

involved, please get in touch.

Our next meeting will be on Thursday 14th

March, 7pm, at Bridstow School.

Summer Fayre – Save the date!

The Summer Fayre will be on Saturday 8th June 

11am-2pm. More details to follow closer to the 

time.


